
 
 
 
 
25 March 2020 
 
Subject: Notification of the postponement of subscription and payment period of rights to purchase 
additional T-R 
 
 Thai NVDR Co., Ltd (Thai NVDR) would like to inform the cancellation of the subscription and 
payment period of rights to purchase additional T-R during 26 - 27 March 2020.  This is due to T 
Engineering Corporation Public Company Limited announcement on 24 March 2020 that the company is 
concerned on the risk of the Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19) outbreak and the fluctuations of the 
stock market that may affect the consideration of the shareholders. The company has resolved to 
postpone the subscription and payment period of rights to purchase additional T to 24 - 30 April 2020.  
 
 Thai NVDR would like to inform the postponement of subscription and payment period of rights 
to purchase additional T-R from 26 - 27 March 2020 to 24 - 27 April 2020. 
 
Should you need any further information, please do not hesitate to contact Thai NVDR Company 
Limited at 02-009-9433 - 43. 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
Thai NVDR Company Limited 
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